
 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

We are pleased to let you know that all of the children in Years 5 and 6 will be 

taking part in a ‘Get Creative’ day of theatre skills and storytelling designed to build 

confidence, creativity, engagement, and have fun with drama linked to our current 

Roman topic. 

 

The workshops will be run by the Badapple Theatre Company and will take place at 

the Joseph Rowntree Theatre. There is no cost for the workshop. 

 

Year 5 children will attend in the morning of 27th September and Year 6 will attend 

in the afternoon of the 6th October. The children will walk to the theatre from school, 

accompanied by school staff and will arrive back before lunchtime.  

 

We require some parental help, walking to and from the theatre. If you are able to 

accompany us, please send a Bloomz message or email your child’s teacher to let us 

know. We really appreciate your support with this. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

The Upper Key Stage 2 Team 

 

l.drake@ebor.academy  

b.rogers@ebor.academy  

c.appleton@ebor.academy  
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